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The Dane County Sheriff’s Office is releasing the following information pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 
301.46(2m) which authorizes law enforcement agencies to inform the public of a sex offender's relocation when, in 
the discretion of the agency, the release of information will enhance public safety, awareness and protection. The 
individual who appears on this notification has been convicted of a sex offense. He is NOT wanted by the police at 
this time.  
 
This notification is not intended to increase fear; rather, it is our belief that an informed public is a safer public. Sex 
offenders have always lived in our communities; but it was not until Act 440 was enacted that law enforcement 
was able to share this information with the community. Citizen abuse of this information to threaten, intimidate or 
harass registered sex offenders will not be tolerated. 
 
The offender is: 
 

  
 
 
In 1988, Phillips was convicted of First Degree Sexual Assault.  Phillips is a lifetime registrant of the Wisconsin Sex 
Offender Registration Program.  Phillips is scheduled to relocate to 1821 USH 12 / 18 in the Town of Cottage Grove 
in early January, 2025.  Phillips will be supervised by the Wisconsin Department of Health Services.   
 
COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION MEETING: On Tuesday, January 14, 2025, at 5:00pm, there will be an online virtual 
meeting open to the public to discuss the release of Phillips and what this means to the community. This meeting 
will be via Zoom at the following link or Meeting ID:  
 

https://zoom.us/j/94149993105 
 

Meeting ID: 941 4999 3105 
             
Additional Information: For more information, please refer to the web site: WWW.WISTAYSAFE.GOV 

NAME:  Jackie Phillips 
AGE:   57 
RACE:  White 
Sex:  Male 
Height:  5’09” Weight: 190 
 


